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Newsletter 19, Term 2 

22 June 2022 

In This Issue 
 
School News         1  
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Week 9 Newsletter: 
 

Deckchair Cabaret 
What a great showcase of student’s skills on Monday night. I can’t single anyone 
out because they were all wonderful. It makes me so proud to be associated with 
such talent.  
 
 

       
 
 
 

 
 
Well done to all involved. 
 
 
 
 
 
Continued Page 2 

Upcoming Events. 

1. Friday 24 June – Last day of term 2 

2. Monday 11 July – First day of term 3 

3. Friday 29 July – Pupil Free Day – Federation of Govt Schools 

Conference. 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 

 
We wish all our Fruitie’s families a happy and safe holiday break. Students will be dismissed from school at 
2:30pm. We look forward to seeing our students back at school on Monday 11th July. Staff here are looking 
forward to going to Tempo in the middle of the holidays. For those who are not rehearsing, touring, or 
hibernating, the Wodonga City Council often has various activities running for young people. Please find more 
information at:https://www.wodonga.vic.gov.au/Services/People-and-Pets/Young-people or 
Wodonga Council — Young people 
 

Year 9 into 10 Transition 
 
Tanya Gower (NESPA North East School of Performing Arts) will be coming to the school to talk to our 
students about this exciting new Arts program at Wodonga Senior Secondary College. More to come soon. 
As stated in the last newsletter, the process of transition for our Year 9 students into Year 10 will begin in 
term three. Year 9 students will receive their course handbooks and be guided through the process of course 
selection. 

All families will receive further information on this and other transition events in the following weeks. 

 
Year 9 Graduation 
Save the date:  
 

Friday 18th November, at 6pm.  

Year 9 Graduation Dinner at the Wodonga Golf Club.  

Cost estimated to be $60 per head. 

 

 

Student Success Post Covid  
 
While we are back to face-to-face teaching, the impact of Covid (and influenza), continues to be felt. As a 
school we are monitoring student progress to ensure our students have every opportunity for academic 
success. Over the holidays I will be looking at ways to help ‘catch the students up’. We are hoping to increase 
some of the core subjects for the semester. More information is to follow at the start of term 3, when we 
know what is needed.  
 

 

 
Melanie McClure | School Co-ordinator 
Flying Fruit Fly Circus School 
mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au 
Ph: 02 6057 9180 

Mob: 0407 277 768 

Hedgerow Court, Wodonga, Vic, 3690 

https://www.wodonga.vic.gov.au/Services/People-and-Pets/Young-people
https://www.wodonga.vic.gov.au/Services/People-and-Pets/Young-people
mailto:mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au


 
FROM THE CIRCUS – WEEK 9: 20 June – 24 June 2022: 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT 

After-school training will finish at 5:30pm on Friday 24 June to allow staff and 

students to attend Trash Test Dummies. Please ensure all students have a way home or to The 

Cube Wodonga to see some side-splitting circus. Tickets are still available but get in quick! 

 

TRASH TEST DUMMIES 

Everyone, put your bins out, it's bin night and the Trash Test 

Dummies are on duty! This award winning, sidesplitting, 

slapstick comedy, circus routine takes the household wheelie 

bin to new heights, and delivers a dump-truck full of hilarity! 

 

THE CUBE WODONGA 

Friday 24 June, 6pm 

Use Code Trashy to access $20 tickets! 

http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/ 

LOST PROPERTY 

It’s that time of the term and we are cleaning house! Lost property will be donated or chucked 

away on Friday morning so don’t forget to check for your items! We have socks a plenty, jumpers 

galore and even the odd shoe - who knew! 

 

 

 

Only a week to go before we head into The Cube 

Wodonga; don’t miss out on getting your tickets! 

 

We hope to see all our families and friends 

supporting our wonderful young people. Use Code 

orchestra to access $20 tickets – they are selling 

fast so don’t miss out! 

 

THE CUBE WODONGA 

Friday 1 July, 6:30pm 

Saturday 2 July, 11am & 2:00pm 

http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/ 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

23 May – 27 June: TEMPO 

Rehearsals 

24 June: Training finish @ 5:30pm 

27 June – 8 July: National Training 

Project 

 

 

 

http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/
http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/

